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EMPLOYEE ISSUED WARNING LETTER FOR INAPPROPRIATE 

SOCIAL MEDIA POSTS  

Activity Date: May 4, 2021 

Date Posted: September 28, 2021 

Case Number: NY-21-0138-HL-S 

 Web Summary: OIG-WS-2021-357 

 

An Amtrak Specialist based in Philadelphia was issued a letter of warning on May 4, 2021, 

for violating company policies by admittedly posting inappropriate and offensive images 

on her Facebook account that publicly identified her as an Amtrak employee, in violation of 

company policy.  


